
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
THURSDAY, MARCH 3, 2022 

 

GSA Meeting: GSA is meeting after school today in room E120. 

Robotics Fundraiser: Mark your calendars to join us from 3-8 p.m. today at a “Donate While You Dine” day at the 

St. John Culver’s. St John Culver’s will be donating 20% of their sales to our Lake Central Robotics Team. There 

also will be donation jars at two of the counters, which will greatly help our team. Make sure you say “Robotics” 

while ordering for our 20% donation. The Culver’s of St John is located at 9845 Wicker Ave. Thank you in advance 

for supporting LC and our Robotics Team. We hope to see you there! 

N-Teens CPR Fund K9 Rescue Drive: Would you like to help locally fostered animals in need? The CPR Fund 

K9 Rescue, a local foster-based animal rescue organization, is looking for supplies to help foster families take 

care of these animals. N-Teens is holding a Rescue Supplies Drive and is asking LC students and families to 

donate dog food, treats, crates, gates, collars, new or gently used dog beds, blankets, and toys. See 

the Amazon Wishlist for specific items. If you would like to donate, items can be dropped off this week at Door 

A. Additionally, you can drop off items to Mrs. Collard in room E121 or Ms. Peterson in room C309. If you have 

any questions, please email kcollard@lcscmail.com. The CPR Fund K-9 Rescue has already helped save over 

2,000 local dogs and cats. Let's make a difference and help this organization save even more animals! 

FCCLA Infant Supply Drive: FCCLA is hosting an infant supply drive for its spring community service project. 

Collections will take place through Wednesday, March 16. Donations can be dropped off at the collection bin 

outside the Guidance Office or in room D205. Items needed are baby lotion, shampoo, soap, diapers of all sizes, 

wipes, diaper cream, clothes size 4T and smaller, pacifiers, bottles, and blankets. All donations go to help local 

families in need. Last year we were able to help more than 50 families!   

Unified Track Team: There is a callout meeting for the unified track team at 9:30 a.m. on Monday, March 7, in the 

LGI. Any students interested should attend. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ponce in room E109. 

Cheerleading Tryout Callout Meeting: There will be a Lake Central 2022-2023 Cheerleading tryouts callout 

meeting from 6:30-7:30 p.m. on Monday, March 7, in the Cafeteria. Attendees should enter through Door B. 

Girls Tennis Callout Meeting: There will be a Girls Tennis callout meeting after school on Tuesday March 8, in 

room C304. If you cannot make it, please contact Coach Szalonek. 

St. Baldrick’s Assembly: The Lake Central St. Baldrick's Assembly is back and will happen during PtE on 

Thursday, March 17. Any student or staff member interested in shaving their head or raising money should see 

Mrs. Ohlenkamp in room C333. 

Yearbook: Did you forget to order your yearbook? There are only a limited number of books left! Act now and go to 

yearbookordercenter.com and use code 3361 to get your copy. 

Graduation Tickets: Graduation tickets are available for seniors to purchase through Friday, March 18. Each 

graduate has the opportunity to reserve two complimentary tickets at no cost and purchase up to two additional 

tickets at $5 each. That’s a total of four tickets per graduate. Please carefully review the instructions on the School 

Store site to complete your order. 
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